
 

VERIFICATION 

The LibLine service has collapsed and the telephone number(s) 

printed in this year’s Handbook no longer exist.  

 

The Liberation times for every race will be posted on the BICC web site 

www.biccpigeons.co.uk and also on the BICC’s Facebook page, or 

alternatively if you do not have an Internet facility you can listen to the 

Liberation message on 01784-664122 

 

To verify your first bird’s arrival you can use the ‘On-Line’ web based 

facility www.biccpigeons.co.uk/racing/verification and you will be 

sent a confirmation email with the full details of your verification. 

If you cannot use the web service to verify; - then phone  

01784-664085  

Leave your name and BICC membership code, followed by the ring 

number and time of arrival. This service will no longer give a verification 

number in return, but a pod-cast of the call is kept for 14 days in case the 

message needs to be listened to again. 

It would be really helpful for those in the BICC who can read this message 

to pass these new numbers to anyone they know who doesn’t have an 

Internet connection or facility. 
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